                                      Central Cattledog Association
Minutes of Board of Directors meeting
February 13th, 2020

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. by Charles Holt, President.
Board members present by roll call:  Charles Holt, Randy Mooney, Kevin Lippe, Marvin Daniel, Rick Morgan, Angie Brooks, Randy Henry, Allen Miller, and Mike Truesdell.  Rick Morgan moved that the minutes be approved.  The motion was seconded by Randy Henry and approved unanimously.
The Treasurers report was presented by Allen Miller.  There is $6499.49 in the Arvest account, and $1812.95 in the Equity account.  Angie Brooks moved that the treasurers report be approved.  The motion was seconded by Kevin Lippe and approved unanimously.
Old Business
Planning for CCA Spring Classic is going well.  It was agreed that the Spring Classic will be run as a regular trial, not an actual finals for CCA, due to time constraints.  Randy Mooney stated that the NCA SE Regional Finals will probably be held during the Spring Classic as well, Randy is waiting for confirmation from Sonny Mahurin, NCA president, and the NCA board.  The arena has been donated so there will be no arena fee.   Fund raising/sponsorship, supper plans, and entry fees were other topics of discussion. The meal and annual meeting will be held Friday, March 27th in the evening, after the trial.   A 20 gauge shotgun was donated by an anonymous donor for a raffle to be held at the trial.  A silent auction will be held with any donated items.
New business
Patty Koller contacted the CCA to see if we were interested in sponsoring the Intermediate Champion buckle at the NCA finals as we have done in previous years.  There was discussion and Charles Holt moved that the CCA sponsor the Intermediate Champion buckle.  The motion was seconded by Marvin Daniel and approved unanimously.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Charles Holt asked Kevin Lippe if he would head the Board Nominating Committee, Kevin agreed and was appointed to that position.
There was discussion over whether the voting process for board members should remain the same or if it should be changed to a mail in ballot.  The general consensus was to keep the voting process the same.
The next meeting is scheduled for March 12th, 2020 at 7:00pm by teleconference.
Marvin Daniel moved that the meeting be adjourned.  The motion was seconded by Charles Holt and approved unanimously.


